Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2010 9:46 AM

To: Douglas W. Lovell

Subject: RE: 2440 East 11th Ave, Oakland (Eandi Metal Works)
Doug,

I am the caseworker for this site. This site as well as others have been added to my case
load.

I reviewed the April 20, 2010 Groundwater Monitoring Report. We concur with the preparation
of a Work Plan for soil vapor sampling. Please submit the Work Plan no later than September
22, 2010. 1In proposing soil vapor sampling locations, the Work Plan should consider the
potential receptors for the current building configuration and vadose zone contamination in
the source area.

Terminating sampling of MW-4 is acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Douglas W. Lovell [doug_lovell@streamborn.com]
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2010 11:23 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 2440 East 11th Ave, Oakland (Eandi Metal Works)

Hello Jerry

Steve Plunkett indicates you are the caseworker for this site - if not, can you let us know
who 1is?

I wanted to call you attention to recommendations we made in our last groundwater monitoring
report (attached):

- we recommended a soilgas investigation
- upon your approval, we will prepare a workplan

I did not know how busy you are - I just wanted to make sure this didn't fall through the
cracks.

Let me know of any questions or comments you may have.
Regards

Doug

Douglas W. Lovell, Engineer
Streamborn

PO Box 8330

Berkeley CA 94707
510-528-4234 (work)
510-528-2613 (fax)



510-520-3146 (mobile)



